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SPEAKING ENGAGEMENTS

PFAS Regulatory Updates

Jeff Longsworth spoke at the Aviation Water Resources Subcommittee meeting
during the Transportation Research Board’s (TRB) Annual Meeting on Jan. 5.
Jeff’s presentation was “PFAS Regulatory Updates.” As part of the National
Academies of Sciences, Engineering, and Medicine, the TRB provides
leadership in transportation improvements and innovation through research,
and advice regarding all modes of transportation. 
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